
June 19, 2025 

Senator Chuck Grassley 
Chair, Judiciary Committee 
& 
Senator Dick Durbin 
Ranking Member, Judiciary Committee 
c/o U.S. Senate Judiciary Committee 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Re: Judge Ed Artau Nomination to serve as U.S. District Judge-Southern District Florida 

Dear Senators Grassley and Durbin: 

I write this letter on behalf of FWC World Outreach, a Christian ministry dedicated to 
serving the Hispanic community in Palm Beach County, to express our strong support for 
the nomination of Judge Ed Artau to serve as a U.S. District Judge for the Southern 
District of Florida. 

Judge Artau is a devoted Christian whose faith guides his commitment to upholding the 
law with integrity and fairness. His principled approach to justice, rooted in a deep 
respect for constitutional rights, has earned the admiration and support of our ministry 
and the community we serve. 

As a first-generation American, born to parents who fled communist Cuba, Judge Artau 
exemplifies the American Dream through his dedication to public service and judicial 
excellence. His journey resonates deeply with our community, and we believe he is 
exceptionally qualified to serve on the federal bench. 

We wholeheartedly recommend that you confirm the nomination of Judge Ed Artau to 
serve as a U.S. District Court Judge for the Southern District of Florida. 

Thank you, Senators, for your dedicated service to our nation and for considering the 
recommendation of FWC World Outreach. 

Sincerely yours, 

Eduardo Maldonado 
Pastor Eduardo Maldonado 
FWC World Outreach 

(561) 352-1010 


